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Dear Retailer
FEED-IN TARIFF — 2017/18

As you may be aware, legislation amending the Electricity Industry Act 2000 (the Act) was
passed by the Legislative Council on 7 February 2017. The amendments include changes to
the process for setting the general feed-in tariff for Victoria.

The legislation is awaiting Royal Assent and an Order relating to factors and methodologies
to which the Commission must have regard when setting the feed-in tariff is yet to be made.
We are now preparing to determine a feed-in tariff for 2017-18 by 28 February 2017,
pursuant to the new legislation.

In light of the statutory timeframe, we intend to set a single rate feed-in tariff for the first year.

Yours sincerely
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Dr Ron Ben-David

Chairperson



